
 

 

 

14th October 2022 

London Symphony Orchestra Trip  

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am delighted to announce that we have been successful in securing tickets for Year 1 and 2 to 

go to the Barbican Centre to watch the London Symphony Orchestra perform ‘I Need My 

Monster’ on Friday 4th November 2022. Their new Autumn concert is based on the award-

winning children’s storybook – I Need My Monster” by Amanda Noll with illustrations by Howard 

McWilliam. It’s all about a little boy who cannot sleep without his friendly monster Gabe 

appearing first. Featuring music by Saint-Saëns, Mussorgsky, Bartók and Leroy Anderson 

amongst others and a brand-new song for your children to join in with. 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for children in Key Stage 1 to extend their musical knowledge of 

a variety of instruments, genres and the experience the sound from a live orchestra.  

 

The children will be travelling to the Barbican Centre by coach and will be back at school by 

2.30pm. They will need a packed lunch for the day which they will eat at the Barbican centre 

before the concert. Please remember to adhere to our no nuts policy. 

 

The cost of this trip is £19 which includes a ticket to the concert and the coach journey. 

Payments for this trip should be made via Parent Pay.  

 

Each class will be allocated some tickets for adult volunteers. If you wish to volunteer, please 

tick the box below and your child’s class teacher will let you know if you are needed.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Burke 

Music Lead 

 

London Symphony Orchestra Trip – Friday 4th November 2022 

I give my child ________________________________ class: ______________________ 

permission to attend the London Symphony Orchestra trip to the Barbican Centre on Friday 4th 

November 2022 and have made the payment on Parent Pay.  

I would like to volunteer on this trip          


